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Tyler Davis 
1202 Harrison Ave 
Columbus, OH 43201-3114 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Tyler Davis 
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Randy Bee 
700 City Park Ave 
Columbus, OH 43206-1008 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wimier in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on theh electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them firom 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fan amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers ui Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Randy Bee 



Ms. Cris Young 
415 E Main St 
Canfield, OH 44406-1552 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fi"om 
these high elechic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fah amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Cris Young 



Mrs. Christine Ensell 
49064 Dyke Rd 
Rogers, OH 44455-9741 
(330) 822-0048 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wHl most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on etficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensixre customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Christine EnseU 



Dr. Anna Mccreery 
367 W 5± Ave 
Columbus, OH 43201-3157 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on their elechic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Anna Mccreery 



Mr. Rick Ohm 
9671 W State Route 163 
Oak Harbor, OH 43449-8812 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on then- electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fi'om 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive tiie best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Rick Ohm 



Ms. Nancy Bryson 
36917 Samt Clan-St 
WiHoughby, OH 44094-4726 
(440) 953-9349 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tune in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Bryson 



Mrs. Yvonne Johnson 
20409 Arrmgton Rd 
Utica, OH 43080-9686 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Yvonne Johnson 



Mr. Bruce Schutrum 
5634 Bmningham Rd NE 
Canton, OH 44721-3721 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Bruce Schutrum 



Miss Sherry E Moore 
595 Steams Rd Apt 301 
Fostoria, OH 44830-8305 
(419)701-7164 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtUities Conmtission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resitit, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fah amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Sherry E Moore 



Mr. John Quimby 
6667 Center Rd 
Lowellville, OH 44436-9523 
(330) 536-8778 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wumer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Quimby 



Jeanette Speer 
598 Creek Rd 
Conneaut, OH 44030-3018 
(440)599-9061 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time m the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aU save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Jeanette Speer 



Mrs. Patricia Stevenson 
1016 S Locust St 
Oxford, OH 45056-2529 
(513)523-2572 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Patricia Stevenson 



Mr. John Britton 
4555 Lake Forest Dr Ste 650 
Blue Ash, OH 45242-3789 
(513)588-8080 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: First Energy SkuUduggery 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. Seems the elechic utilities are getting slicker all the time 
at trying to slip things past consumers to help their own bottom line. 
I, like thousands of other electric consumers, are angry and frustrated 
about this kind of behavior. I am pretty sure they own the 
politicians. I hope they don't have the same influence with PUCO. We 
rely on you to act in our best interest. 
We are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by ensuring we 
receive the best energy efficiency savings. 
Keep on fighting the good fight! Keep the electric utilities honest! 
Thanks. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Britton 



Mrs. Sonja Taeusch 
2386RinardRd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-3616 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric sectuity and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sonja Taeusch 



Ms. Alena Merimee 
19910 Abigail Ln 
Strongsville, OH 44149-8772 
(440)454-1124 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on then electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Alena Merimee 



Ms. Stephanie Bissell 
3330 Erie Ave NW 
Massillon, OH 44646-1301 
(330) 268-4945 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Stephanie Bissell 



Ms. Luwanna Linkhart 
I777FawcettRd 
Xenia, OH 45385-9453 
(937) 479-0867 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these High electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Luwanna Linkhart 



Ms. PRISCILLA Wright 
495 Albion Ave 
Glendale, OH 45246-4604 

Aug 7,2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. PRISCILLA Wright 



Mr. John Bruggeman 
3849 Congreve Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45213-2216 
(513)487-3269 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Bruggeman 



Mrs. Victoria Dandrea 
10231 KimberlyDr 
Plam City, OH 43064-8732 
(614) 873-6623 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give then input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Victoria Dandrea 



Mr. Curtis Steed 
30600 Euclid Ave 
Wickliffe, OH 44092-1073 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Curtis Steed 



Miss Terri-Lyn Nagao 
770 E Riddle Ave 
Ravenna, OH 44266-3342 
(808)455-8162 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Terri-Lyn Nagao 



Ms. Sr.Evelyn Flowers 
5232 Broadview Rd 
Richfield, OH 44286-9481 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give tiieir input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sr.Evelyn Flowers 



Mrs. Stephanie Hysmith 
14474 Rankin Rd 
Shade, OH 45776-9641 
(740)696-1157 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can enstire customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Stephanie Hysmith 



Ms. Charlotte Better 
9457 Leebrook Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45231-3945 

Aug 7,2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric seciuity andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Charlotte Better 



Ms. Janet Lipstreu 
895 Yellowstone Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44121-1372 
(330) 606-8728 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their friput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Janet Lipsfreu 



Mr. Phillip Biondo 
22001 Fairmount Blvd 
Cleveland, OH 44118-4819 
(216)320-8338 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. PhiHip Biondo 



Ms. Jane Adams 
2650 W Market St Apt 204 
Lima, OH 45805-2199 
(937)633-0282 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jane Adams 



Dr. Patricia Noragon 
1015BeechviewDrS 
Wortiimgton, OH 43085-3342 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Patricia Noragon 



Mrs. Katherine Leonard 
714 Poplar Dr 
Brunswick, OH 44212-2030 

Aug 7,2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aH save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Katherine Leonard 



Mr. Don Mckenzie 
2141 Miles Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45231-2123 
(513)742-8114 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in ttie process of 
approving Fu^tEnergy's recent Electtic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Don Mckenzie 



Mr. Danny Vann 
349 Beckman St SE 
Massillon, OH 44646-8279 
(330)232-2010 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security and j ob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Danny Vann 



Ms. Raseyn Zack 
3218 State Route 82 
Manma, OH 44255-9324 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce tiie cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Raseyn Zack 



Ms. Margaret Lautzenhiser 
162 Gordon Ave 
Wadsworth, OH 44281-2309 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electtic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Margaret Lautzenhiser 



Mrs. Sharon Overturf 
5162EU2tiiSt 
Garfield Heights, OH 44125-2731 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mrs. Sharon Overturf 



Mr. John Brennan 
10130 RedbudRd 
Stewart, OH 45778-9562 
(740) 662-3453 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiUties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aH save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Brennan 



Mr. Thomas Rottmayer 
413 E Kanawha Ave 
Columbus, OH 43214-1261 
(614)431-5168 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electiic security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Thomas Rottmayer 



Mr. Frank Lucas 
4829 E 90th St 
Garfield Heights, OH 44125-2127 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Frank Lucas 



Ms. Amanda PaoleHo 
705 Bums Ave Apt 2 
Cincinnati, OH 45215-2771 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service-
Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
eiKuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Amanda Paolello 



Ms. Laura Lubinski 
5941 AcomaDr 
Toledo, OH 43623-1319 

Aug 7,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic btils. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savuigs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Laura Lubinski 



Mr. Alex Edwards 
1331 Mathews Ave Apt 15 
Lakewood, OH 44107-3139 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Alex Edwards 



Michael &amp; Alyce Rieck 
3966 Ardmore Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45229-1304 
(513)961-6563 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric biUs. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae m the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Michael &amp; Alyce Rieck 



Ms. Sam Wheless 
5621 Navigator Dr 
Columbus, OH 43228-8219 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtHities Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aU save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sam Wheless 



Mr. Paul Marion 
2823 Cheltenham Rd 
Toledo, OH 43606-3040 
(419)474-8922 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of tune in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aU save money. Ohio also saves 
in tile long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul Marion 



Mrs. Madelme Miller 
9016 Baltimore Phillipsburg Rd 
Brookville, OH 45309-9632 
(937)239-1126 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuH in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Madeline Miller 



Mrs. Sharon Kessler 
7652 Hidden VaHey Ln 
Parma, OH 44129-6645 
(440)888-0410 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiUties Conunission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs, 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sharon Kessler 



Ms. Judy Schomaker 
5950 Linworth Rd 
Worthington, OH 43085-3361 
(614)632-0259 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fix^m 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of lime in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Judy Schomaker 



Ms. Rosemary Rogers 
4 Julian Dr 
Athens, OH 45701-3661 
(740) 593-7405 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric btils. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Rosemary Rogers 



Ms. Courtney Sidhean 
124 Russell Ave 
Niles, OH 44446-3726 

Aug?, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Courtney Sidhean 



Mr. Ian Wolf 
1940 Fairfax Ave 
Cmcmnati, OH 45207-1906 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electiic 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given â ccess to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ian Wolf 



Mrs. Kathleen Markus-Walczak 
842 W 18th St 
Lorain, OH 44052-3820 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Kathleen Markus-Walczak 



Margaret Schultz 
85 Kendal Dr 
Oberlin, OH 44074-1904 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

As a stockholder I will put energy efficiency efforts at the top of my 
list of requirements for approval of board members and of fiiture 
planning efforts. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Schultz 



Mr. Ian Ward 
l077ShangrilaDr 
Cincinnati, OH 45230-4132 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusUial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ian Ward 



Mr. Mark Bass 
2610HenthoinRd 
Columbus, OH 43221-3212 
(614) 486-2225 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner ui Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them firom 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuH in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Mark Bass 



Miss Joanna Peders 
229 E 305th St 
Willowick, OH 44095-3736 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Joanna Peders 



Joyce Riley 
3694 Washington Blvd 
University Heights, OH 44118-2658 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Ukely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy et^ciency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Joyce Riley 



Mr. Derrick Rahman 
1613 Allegheny Cfr 
East Cleveland, OH 44112-3724 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Derrick Rahman 



Carl Shoolman 
960 Hunter Ave 
Columbus, OH 43201-3424 
(614)429-0789 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Carl Shoolman 



Mr. James Richard 
5679 Monroe St Unit 105 
Sylvania, OH 43560-2706 
(419)517-3477 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James Richard 



Dr. Barry Biniker 
468 Rutiedge Ct 
Perrysburg, OH 43551-5203 
(419)874-4635 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Barry Biniker 



Mrs. Mimi Shinada 
9423 Lawnfield Dr 
Twinsburg, OH 44087-1521 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tile long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mimi Shinada 



Mr. Steve Kay 
333 Robinhood Lane 
Hamilton, OH 45012 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long tenn with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Steve Kay 



Mrs. Leah Cain 
9728 Colton Rd 
Windham, OH 44288-9798 
(330) 326-3007 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner ui Ohio 

Dear Public Utihties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Leah Cain 



Mr. John Fetters 
262 S 17tiiSt 
Columbus, OH 43205-1730 
(614)252-2744 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducuig 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Fetters 



Ms. Kira Carr 
501 Thomas Rd 
Lisbon, OH 44432-1047 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wumer in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elechic bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kfra Carr 



Ms. Theresa Ladd 
510 Beacon Dr 
Fairbom, OH 45324-5709 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term witii electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Theresa Ladd 



Ms. Jessie Aberl 
1754 Berkshire PI 
Toledo, OH 43613-4622 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is tiie cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service-
Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jessie Aberl 



Mr. Matt Flohre 
722 Daytona Dr 
Lima, OH 45801-3009 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Enefgy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. Fu^tEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Matt Flohre 



Ms. Sandra Wagner 
1114 Bavarian Ln 
Bryan, OH 43506-9749 
(419)630-6045 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sandra Wagner 



Mr. Ernest Montoro 
7724 Broadview Rd 
Parma, OH 44134-6704 
(216)524-1046 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Ukely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ernest Montoro 



Mrs. B Rose 
8568 Dutch Ridge RdSE 
New Straitsville, OH 43766-9723 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. B Rose 



Mr. Marc Masto 
1233 Red TaH Hawk Ct Unit 5 
Boardman, OH 44512-8017 
(330)502-1199 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wfrmer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them raoney and protect them from 
tiiese high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bHls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Marc Masto 



Mr. Jeffrey Huxmarm 
150 Kurt St 
West Union, OH 45693-9757 
(937) 544-2030 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeffiey Huxmann 



Mr. Myron Weissman 
23730 Letchworth Rd 
Beachwood, OH 44122-4112 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy et^ciency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Myron Weissman 



Mrs. MaryMcanemey 
1100 Saint Charles Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2531 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mary Mcanemey 



Mrs. M L 
145 River St 
Kent, OH 44240-3579 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most Hkely see higher costs on their electiic 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Olfro has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. ML 



Mr. Michael Warner 
1854 Royal Oak Dr 
Lewis Center, OH 43035-6034 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Warner 



Mr. Jerry Drouillard 
820 Magnolia St 
Toledo, OH 43604-2048 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their friput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bHls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jerry Drouillard 



Mr. Joe Tilley 
440 Connor Ave SW 
Pataskala, OH 43062-9353 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in ttie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resitit in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to raake ttie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joe Tilley 



Mr. Eric Patterson 
5330HilgefordDr 
Dayton, OH 45424-4106 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is Vital 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resitit in more than a dollar s^ved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers tii Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
deraand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuruig we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Eric Patterson 



Ms. Wanda Huelsman 
404 Lincoln Green Dr 
Dayton, OH 45449-2226 
(937) 847-7492 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Wanda Huelsraan 



Frank Davis 
1168 King Ave 
Columbus, OH 43212-2208 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best prograras, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Frank Davis 



Mrs. Nichole Hoch 
34 S Cassingham Rd 
Bexley, OH 43209-1845 
(614)258-2525 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and Industrial electric customers ui Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Nichole Hoch 



Ms. Dianne Schreck 
1641 Miles Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45231-1916 
(513)851-6508 

Aug 7,2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiH save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aU save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensme customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Dianne Schreck 



Mr. George Jeffers 
7094 Lewis Rd 
Olmsted Twp, OH 44138-1534 
(440)376-1436 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce ttie cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. George Jeffers 



Ms. Magali Thomas 
61 S Quentin Ave 
Dayton, OH 45403-2260 
(937)443-0031 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce ttie cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings-

Sincerely, 
Ms. Magali Thomas 



Miss Drearaa Mendyka 
1740 E 31st St 
Lorain, OH 44055-1720 
(440)277-5318 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recem Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation, By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Dreama Mendyka 



Mr. Erik Lichtenberger 
7454 Hudson Park Dr 
Hudson, OH 44236-2312 
(330) 655-5863 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Conmiission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Erik Lichtenberger 



Ms. Andrea Carr 
501 Thomas Rd 
Lisbon, OH 44432-1047 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Personally, I have seen my electric bill DOUBLE thanks to Ffrst Energy. 
Something needs to be done. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Andrea Carr 



Dr. John Riedl 
789 Clifton Blvd 
Mansfield, OH 44907-2284 
(419)756-7596 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. John Riedl 



Mr. James Herman 
10827 Hiawatha Dr 
HiHsboro, OH 45133-8402 
(937)919-6516 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James Herman 



Mrs. Ann Logan 
3470 Rocky Rd 
Columbus, OH 43223-3463 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Ann Logan 



Ms. Mary WoodConstable 
3524 Saint Charles PI 
Cincmnati, OH 45208-1425 
(513)321-9525 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Mary WoodConstable 



Mr. Christopher Roesemann 
6710DetrofrAve Apt31 
Cleveland, OH 44102-3073 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electiic btils. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Christopher Roesemann 



Ms. Margaret Goederer 
6847 Estiier Ln 
Cmcinnati, OH 45243-3132 
(513)898-3958 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wmner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Margaret Goederer 



Miss Natalie Fox 
92 E Lakeview Ave Apt 2 
Columbus, OH 43202-1261 
(740) 856-8084 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them fiiam 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time ui the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electiic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

The PUCO is supposed to represent Ohio customers, not Ohio utilities. 
Please don't let FirstEnergy rush through their Energy Efficiency 
Portfolio case like they did with their Electric Security Plan. Ohio 
customers need - and deserve - thefr fafr chance to understand the case 
and come to the public hearings prepared to give testimony. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward lo your 
reply. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Natalie Fox 



Mrs. Ann Lindsley 
2347 Country Squfre Ln 
Toledo, OH 43615-2762 
(419)531-4318 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
deraand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Ann Lindsley 



Mr. Staitiey Bobrof 
998 Oak St 
Columbus, OH 43205-3113 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Stanley Bobrof 



Mr. Josef West 
119NWaHSt 
Covington, OH 45318-1639 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wimier in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wHl most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Josef West 



Mr. Roger Atkin 
4848 Bonham Rd 
Oxford, OH 45056-1423 
(513)523-0188 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Roger Atkin 



Mrs. Lori Madzelonka 
529 Fafr St 
Berea, OH 44017-2458 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lori Madzelonka 



Mr. James ElHott 
6037 Vereker Dr 
Oxford, OH 45056-1538 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James ElHott 



Mrs. Amanda Fisher 
3151 FishmgerRd 
Columbus, OH 43221-4721 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce tiie cost of montiily electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Amanda Fisher 



Corey Raffel 
102 Ashbourne Rd 
Bexley, OH 43209-1451 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric btils. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Corey Raffel 



Emily Morrison 
1377WildwoodRd 
Toledo, OH 43614-2819 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Emily Morrison 



Mr. Matthew Manchester 
1528 Vassar Ave NW 
Canton, OH 44703-1621 

Aug?, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Matthew Manchester 



lodi Gillman 
626 Upland Dr 
Dayton, OH 45449-1609 

Aug 7, 2012 

public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wumer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to raake the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Jodi Gillman 



Mr. Anthony Comraarata 
1833 Fairlawn Knolls Dr 
Akron, OH 44313-543 5 
(330)864-0411 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Anthony Comraarata 



Ms. Tina Byknish 
1800 Custer Orangeville Rd 
Masury, OH 44438-8705 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bHls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Tina Byknish 



Dr. Therese Dowd 
2353 Thurmont Rd 
Akron, OH 44313-5441 
(330) 836-8665 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecuic bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bHls. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a doHar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Therese Dowd 



Mr. Dylan Rees 
Union Sfreet 96a 
Oberim, OH 44074 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time m the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make ttie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dylan Rees 



Ms. Louise Sandercock 
200 Laurel Lake Dr Apt W222 
Hudson, OH 44236-2169 
(330) 528-6260 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bHls. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and uidustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Louise Sandercock 



Mr. John Clark 
2652 Mayfield Rd Apt 1 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44106-2513 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give thefr friput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electiic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Clark 



Mr. Stephen Chancy 
POBox 21905 
Columbus, OH 43221-0905 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric btils. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Stephen Chaney 



Mr. Joshua Blackfoot 
2103 N Erie St 
Toledo, OH 43611-3742 
(419) 754-0727 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time m the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m ttie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joshua Blackfoot 



Mrs. Loretta Kerns 
105 Brent PI 
Cortland, OH 44410-1300 
(330)637-1814 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Loretta Kems 



Ms. Beverly DeFord 
10794 Meadow Tri 
StrongsviHe, OH 44149-2155 
(440) 238-5217 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtUities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best eneigy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Beverly DeFord 



Ms. Paula Gray 
4360 Ridgeview Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45238-5019 

Aug 7,2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Paula Gray 



Mr. Ben Kotcher 
2829 Zach Dr 
Columbus, OH 43219-5010 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bHls. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ben Kotcher 



Mr. Rick Russell 
325 1/2 S Church St 
Bowling Green, OH 43402-3720 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Rick RusseH 



Earl Davis 
542 Valley View Rd 
Mansfield, OH 44905-2140 
(419)589-7767 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frora 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Earl Davis 



Mrs. Kathy Kaura 
2625 Buriingham Dr 
Ashtabula, OH 44004-2337 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Kathy Kaura 



Mr. Mark Miedlar 
5139 Lindbergh Blvd 
West Carrollton, OH 45449-2738 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Mark Miedlar 



Mr. WiHiam Thombs 
PO Box 168 
8189FriendsvilleRoad 
Westfield Center, OH 44251-0168 
(330) 948-1343 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electtic security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. WHHam Thombs 



Mr. Don Drake 
1047 Independence Dr 
Kettering, OH 45429-5641 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvuig FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electiic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Don Drake 



Pj Lytle 
1031 Fox Ave SE 
Paris, OH 44669-9794 
(330) 862-2790 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
PjLytie 



I>r. Katherine Edman 
5188 Bfrchwood Farms Dr 
Mason, OH 45040-3621 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to raake the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Katherine Edman 



Miss Taylor Washburn 
2152 Bunts Rd 
Lakewood, OH 44107-6151 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bHls. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Taylor Washburn 



Mr. Michael Schraitz 
817 Maple Ln 
Waterville, OH 43566-1125 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to raake the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Schraitz 



Ms. Doreen Robideaux 
631 Continental Blvd 
Toledo, OH 43607-2231 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce ttie cost of monthly electiic biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best prograras, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Doreen Robideaux 



Mr. WiHiam Pekkala 
650 State Route 551 
Waverly, OH 45690-9699 
(740) 947-2538 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. WHliam Pekkala 



Mr. Gary Tubb 
387 Pinewood Spur 
Copley, OH 44321-1241 
(330) 668-8496 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wimier in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
±ese high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and j ob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Gary Tubb 



Mr. Dermis Stevens 
214 E Kelso Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-2304 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wumer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wilt save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resitit in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dennis Stevens 



Dr. Ann Griffen 
134 Buttles Ave 
Columbus, OH 43215-1401 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Ann Griffen 



Ms. Stephanie Hale 
583 Rhodes Ave 
Akron, OH 44307-2150 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in fhe long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducuig 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Stephanie Hale 



Ms. Marilyn Schwietermaan 
862SilverleafDr 
Dayton, OH 45431-2921 
(937) 256-6929 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation m the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuU in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Marilyn Schwietermaan 



Mrs. Jelynda Vanover 
PO Box 350 
Soutii Charleston, OH 45368-0350 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elechic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jelynda Vanover 



Mrs. Judy Hoss 
14300 Detroit Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-4416 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electtic security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Judy Hoss 



Mr. Mike Farmer 
125 N Village Dr 
Utica, OH 43080-9670 
(740) 892-2633 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Mike Farmer 



Mr. Michael Whims 
13879 ShorleRd 
Sterlfrig, OH 44276-9716 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiH save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bHls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Whims 



Mr. Gene Ammarell 
187 N Congress St 
Athens, OH 45701-1625 
(740) 541-2410 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Gene Ammarell 



Mr. Michael Ahem 
9984 Mayfield Rd 
Chesterland, OH 44026-2724 
(440)286-6971 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Ahem 



Mr. Scoti Lowe 
2886 Norwood St 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221-2255 
(330) 603-1420 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Scott Lowe 



Mrs. Helen Weisler 
1826 AldersgateDr 
Lyndhurst, OH 44124-3804 

Aug 7,2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utihties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elechic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Helen Weisler 



Mr. Chuck Countryman 
POBox 117 
Rock Creek, OH 44084-0117 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wHl save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Chuck Countryman 



Ms. Anne Bumbak 
6509 Marsol Rd Apt 509 
Mayfield Heights, OH 44124-3531 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Anne Bumbak 



Mrs. Andrea Doty 
55 Damon Rd 
Cincmnati, OH 45218-1033 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Andrea Doty 



Ms. Helga Muladore 
320 Crandall Dr 
Wortiiington, OH 43085-3202 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Helga Muladore 



William Westlake 
17795 Jones Hughes Rd 
Venedocia, OH 45894-9324 
(419)667-1102 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save ±em money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
William Westlake 



Mr. Lou Stammer 
PO Box 6482 
490 Forest St 
Columbus, OH 43206-0482 
(614) 732-4290 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiU most Hkely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. I^u Stammer 



Mr. Todd Overbeck 
2147 Harrison Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45211-8106 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers wiU most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric biUs. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money, Ohio also saves 
in flie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Todd Overbeck 



Mr. Carl Brack 
303 N Cassingham Rd 
Bexley, OH 43209-1036 
(614)456-3032 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save ttiem money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of tirae in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Carl Brack 



Mr. Steven Gregory 
llOTabiloreLoop 
Delaware, OH 43015-9168 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to raake the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Steven Gregory 



Ms. Sara Pandolfi 
165 Hollywood St 
Oberlin, OH 44074-1009 
(440)774-1516 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric custoraers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sara Pandolfi 



Mr. Jeff and Kimberly Marcero 
301 Portland Dr 
Vermilion, OH 44089-1922 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Eneigy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusbial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeff and Kimberly Marcero 



Mr, Edgar Petry 
3659 Green Cove Ct 
Beavercreek, OH 45430-1413 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecnic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensiuing we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Edgar Petry 



Mr. Tyler Edwards 
7805 Raintree Rd 
Dayton, OH 45459-5433 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Tyler Edwards 



Mr. Allen Strous 
11339 SpanglerRd 
Circleville, OH 43113-9439 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Allen Sfrous 



Jackson Lang 
1001 Kenil worth Ave 
#202 
Cleveland, OH 44113-4422 
(440) 665-6475 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiH save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Jackson Lang 



Ms. Susan Schmidt 
4282 State Rd 
Medina, OH 44256-7314 
(330) 239-2325 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frora 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Schmidt 



Ms. Mary Cunningham 
1050 Pafricia Dr 
Girard, OH 44420-2116 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Mary Cunningham 



Mr. Jefi:'Stout 
24 W Court St 
Cincinnati, OH 45202-1062 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their elechic 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wHl save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeff Stout 



Mr. Brad Swinehart 
POBox 513 
Hartville, OH 44632-0513 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Brad Swinehart 



Ms. Ariaime Hartsell-Gundy 
5453 Hester Rd 
Oxford, OH 45056-1079 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Ariarme Hartsell-Gundy 



Ms. Dina Carrisalez 
29883 Oregon Rd Apt 17 
Perrysburg, OH 43551-4570 

Aug 7,2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of tirae in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
deraand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Dina Carrisalez 



Mrs. Lois Lequyea 
8739 Seasons Rd 
Sfreetsboro, OH 44241-5751 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fix)m 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lois Lequyea 



Mr. Richard Brentar 
34850 Lake Shore Blvd 
Eastlake, OH 44095-2087 
(440) 269-0848 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wumer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Richard Brentar 



Ms. Lacey Bechtel 
29410 Mabel St 
Millbury, OH 43447-9620 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in ttie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
ttiese high electric bHls. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 

ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings-

Sincere ly, 

Ms. Lacey Bechtel 



Mrs. Peggy Fugate 
6685 StHlwell Beckett Rd 
Oxford, OH 45056-9246 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric blHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Peggy Fugate 



Ms. Caria Beck 
7234 Abilene Tri 
Mason, OH 45040-1474 
(513)459-9859 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utihties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save ttiem money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. Fu^tEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in ttie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Carla Beck 



Mrs. Marilyn Sinclafr 
4433 N Norman Dr 
Stow, OH 44224-2798 
(330) 780-7758 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electiic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. MarHyn Sinclafr 



Mrs. Dej ah White 
515 W Wayne St 
Apt 2 
Lima, OH 45801-4281 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Dejah White 



Line Martineau 
3590 Pamela Dr 
Columbus, OH 43230-1828 
(614)749-1447 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Line Martineau 



Mr. Thanh Nguyen 
887 Dunson Dr E 
Columbus, OH 43213-2465 
(614) 759-4454 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Thanh Nguyen 



Line Martineau 
3590 Pamela Dr 
Columbus, OH 43230-1828 
(614)749-1447 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergys recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers wiH most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Line Martineau 



Ms. Lucretia Crawford 
1217 Cherokee Dr 
Springfield, OH 45506-3204 
(937) 325-2255 

Aug 7,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bHls. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr friput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indushial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best prograras, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lucretia Crawford 



Ms. Angela Belknap 
553 N Diamond St 
Ravenna, OH 44266-2113 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
deraand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Angela Belknap 



Miss Kara Walsh 
1374 Cove Ave Apt 4 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2140 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Kara Walsh 



Mr. Thomas Mirick 
761 Anthony Ln 
Mason, OH 45040-1145 
(513)459-9820 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of lime in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Thomas Mirick 



Ms. Sharon Dunton 
298 Barkley PI E 
Columbus, OH 43213-2095 
(614)575-0875 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect ±em from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of tirae in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m tiie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sharon Dunton 



Laura Brasher 
1070PangbumRd 
Geneva, OH 44041-9617 
(440)466-1696 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of tirae m the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bHls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aH save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Brasher 



Ms. Lisa Terrell 
78 S Walnut St Apt 418 
Chillicothe, OH 45601-3223 
(740)775-1516 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on ttieir electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lisa Terrell 



Mr. Neel Summers 
9394 Township Road 554 
HolmesvHle, OH 44633-9744 
(330)279-3991 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Neel Summers 



Mrs. Roxie Weaver 
3556 Pennyroyal Rd 
Franklin, OH 45005-1054 
(937) 867-4166 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Roxie Weaver 



Mrs. Nicole McAtee 
5103 Ford Ave 
Toledo, OH 43612-3015 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to raake the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Nicole McAtee 



Ms. Melissa Sigman 
POBox 248137 
Cleveland, OH 44124-8137 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Melissa Sigman 



Mr. Scott Dale Deering 
5694 Kilbury Ln 
HiHiard, OH 43026-8398 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Ukely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Dale Deering 



Ms. Nancy Athanas 
2728 Goddard Rd 
Toledo, OH 43606-3055 
(419)472-5061 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
±ese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Athanas 



Mr. Chuck Moody 
75 Franklin St 
Dublin, OH 43017-1104 
(614)766-7879 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in tiie process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Chuck Moody 



Mrs. Susan Matz 
4908 Homerdale Ave 
Toledo, OH 43623-2931 
(419)517-8169 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customer will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in ttie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Susan Matz 



Dr. Diane Harry 
86 Crestview Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-2204 
(614) 267-3298 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Diane Harry 



Mr. TJ Vasek 
17115 Chatfield Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44111-4236 
(216)476-1093 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. TJ Vasek 



Mrs. Cynthia Pirie 
lOlSSmokeriseDr 
Medina, OH 44256-2721 
(330) 241-4438 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elechic 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh til more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided witii reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Cynthia Pirie 



Ms. Zoe Wood 
2842 Lee Rd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44120-1834 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elechic 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
ttiese high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aH save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Zoe Wood 



Ms. Lindy Metz 
4l67BeckleyRd 
Stow, OH 44224-3609 
(330) 688-1987 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
btils. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fiiom 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce tiie cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access lo the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lindy Metz 



Mrs. Mary Hickey 
208 W University St 
Wooster, OH 44691-2865 
(330) 262-7059 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mary Hickey 



Miss Barbara Marquart 
1728 Byal Ave 
Fmdlay, OH 45840-1524 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Barbara Marquart 



Ms. Shannon T 
266 S. Alpha 
Bellbrook, OH 45305 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest too] Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elechic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Shannon T 



Ms. Johanna Meara 
1309 Durness Ct 
Columbus, OH 43235-2191 
(614)430-9127 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of tirae in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
deraand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Joharma Meara 


